
Hello! 

 
I Benjamin Poga a graduate medical student of year 2022, It's a late reply because the last week 
was a busy week for preparation of graduation ceremony which was done on 3rd December, 
2022. 
 
Sincerely, I would like to thank iSTEPup foundation, the donors, Chairman and all people who 
have been supporting my studies to the end, thank you The Netherlands.  
 
Special thanks to Dr. Anneloes and Jonas Rosenstock who found me, I have no more words to 
explain.  
 
Also unique thanks to Nick Blok, I have been disturbing him all the time and tirelessly he has been 
working, giving me some instructions on how and what to do. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Benjamin Poga  
 
 
 
 


